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          15th January 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Nursery Places 
 
The Nursery will be open to more children from next week, but due to 
current staff availability, and our risk assessment, we will have to have 2 
separate bubbles. Therefore, to start with, we can only offer part-time 
places on a 2 weekly cycle. This will be reviewed fortnightly, and as the 
guidance changes/is updated. 
 
Your child is in NJ so will be in school week beginning 18th January 2021, 
every day, from 08.45 – 11.45. Please drop off and collect from the 
Nursery gate, as usual, making sure you wear a face covering and ensure 
you are socially distance from other adults. 
 
Thanks for your understanding. 
 
Mrs Crew 
Oasis Leadership 
 
 
 


